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On Transactions Under Regulation No 596/2014

ON TRANSACTIONS UNDER REGULATION NO 596/2014  

JSC VEF has received a notification from the limited liability company "VEF KOMUNICĀCIJU
SERVISS"

regarding transaction with JSC VEF shares.  

The received notification is attached in the appendix of this report.  

 

Additional information:

Tamara Kampāne  JSC VEF  board member,

e-mail: kampane@vef.apollo.lv  

Attachments:
VEF_KS_insider_pazinojums_EN.pdf
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